Abigail Klingbeil and David Zipkin
137 Claflin St
Belmont, MA 02478

To: Historic District Commission
Community Development Office
Homer Municipal Building

455 Concord Avenue, 2™ Floor
Belmont, MA 02478

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing on behalf of Jonathan and Karla Bays, our neighbors at 480 Pleasant Street, to
express our support for their proposal to renovate their home by removing the existing covered
side entryway and constructing a new enclosed side entryway in its footprint. Jonathan and
Karla have shared the drawings of the proposed work, and we feel it is in keeping with the

existing house and character of our historic neighborhood.

We understand that in order to renovate the exterior of their home, they will need approval for
the Historic District Commission (HDC) and we urge you to grant this approval.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,



Carrie and Kristian Cibulskis
141 Claflin St
Belmont, MA 02478

To: Historic District Commission
Community Development Office
Homer Municipal Building

455 Concord Avenue, 2" Floor
Belmont, MA 02478

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing on behalf of Jonathan and Karla Bays, our neighbors at 480 Pleasant Street, to
express our support for their proposal to renovate their home by removing the existing covered
side entryway and constructing a new enclosed side entryway in its footprint. Jonathan and
Karla have shared the drawings of the proposed work, and we feel it is in keeping with the

existing house and character of our historic neighborhood.

We understand that in order to renovate the exterior of their home, they will need approval for
the Historic District Commission (HDC) and we urge you to grant this approval.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,



